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To | À 

Marc Dubuisson, Director, 

Division of Judicial Services  From | De 

Pieter de Baan, Executive Director  

Trust Fund for Victims 

Date 18 July 2022 Through | Via  

Ref.  Copies 

Franziska Eckelmans, TFV Legal 

Advisor 

Kizita Forgwe, TFV Programme 

Manager 

Philipp Ambach, Chief, VPRS 

Soraya Brikci,, Legal Coordinator, 

VPRS 

Jamila Zoubir-Afifi, Judicial 

Coordinator, OD-DJS 

Subject | Objet TFV response to Registry’s response Memorandum re:  dedicated staff member for the 

verification process in the Ntaganda case 
 

 

Reference is made to your response memorandum of 14 July 2022, in relation to our original 

memorandum on the captioned subject.  

 

We are delighted to learn about the Registry’s decision to provide a dedicated resource to the TFV for 

the relevant tasks in the Ntaganda verification process, to be effective as of early 2023.   

 

The TFV notes with appreciation the proposed modalities, including placement of the position and the 

role of the TFV in the necessary guidance in relation to the relevant tasks and activities. The TFV will 

appreciate to be involved in the selection of the resource.  

 

Details of the arrangement, including the use of VAMS, insofar as required, and the treatment of 

metadata, should be best addressed when setting up the relevant protocols, which we confirm to develop 

in a close collaboration between the TFV Secretariat and DJS, including VPRS.  

 

Furthermore, we confirm to jointly develop a filing in response to the Chamber’s instruction, by 22 

July, and to attach the series of our respective memoranda as annexes.  
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